MWCSO

Montezuma Valley Volunteer Community Service Organization

Board Meeting
Minutes
January 19, 2021

Attendees:

Don Rowan, President

Patty Miller, Treasurer

Shane Slee, Board Member

Dave Weisgerber, Board Member
Kevin Robles, Board Member

Tim Leach, Board Member

Ted Cargozian, Board Member
Miguel Esterema, Board Member
Bonnie L. Smith, Interim Secretary
Joe Rauh

Don called the meeting to order at 6:00PM.

The Board has become aware of recently installed Board Member, Miguel Estrema’s Megan’s
Law status. Each person attending this meeting had 2 opportunities to express their concerns
and ask questions of the Board as well as to Mr. Estrema. The Boards’ majority agreed that
the MVVCSO needs to focus on the community and the well being of all citizens and children
of Ranchita. Mr. Estrema voluntarily resigned from the Board without further action taken.

Don asked if Bonnie could contact the County road department to see if more dirt could be
delivered to Lease & Landmark roads as The Thompson family had a washout in the area.

Don announced his wife has taken a job with the Post Office in Tennessee and that they will be
moving. He resigned the Presidency effective immediately.

Meeting adjourned 6:49PM.

Prepared by: Bonnie L. Smith, Interim Secretary



